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‘antebellum portraits’ exhibit tells the story

of four families’ joys and tragedies in 1800s texas
Richmond – Gaston. Newell. Norwood. Fulshear. Explore the lives of four families whose stories begin with a journey to the wilds of Texas at Fort Bend Museum’s final exhibit for 2015. “Chasing the Shadow: Antebellum Portraits from the Fort Bend Museum Collection” opens on Tuesday and will be on display through the end of the year. 
“Prior to the invention of the photographic process, portrait painting was the only means by which a person’s image could be immortalized,” said Museum Site Manager Shereen Sampson. The portraits on exhibit were created by anonymous painters, but most depict upper-class Americans in the Antebellum South. Some are believed to be posthumous portraits, Sampson said.

The exhibit focuses on telling the stories behind the portraits: Who were the subjects? Where did they come from? What drove them to Texas?

“Little was known about the background of these subjects until recent research uncovered their histories. Tragedy, unfortunately, is a common theme,” Sampson said, “but we really gained more insight into what people faced when they arrived here in Texas.” Museum staff members have been extensively researching the families’ histories for more than six months to prepare for the exhibit opening.

The Fort Bend Museum is located at 500 Houston Street in Richmond. Admission is $5 for adults, $4 for seniors and $3 for children ages five to 15. (Children four and under are free!) The Museum is open Tuesday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. and on Saturdays from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. For more information, visit www.fortbendmuseum.org or call 281-342-6478.
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